
[text] Forex Brokers News FxPro Encourages Greater
Transparency in the FX Industry, as a Result Increasing
Average Daily Trades by 104% YoY 02 March 2015, London. In a
bid to encourage greater transparency within the retail FX industry
FxPro is pleased to announce its latest slippage statistics for the
month of February: Positive = 53.8% At Quote = 29.8% Negative =
16.4% This is an important statistic for retail clients as it shows what
proportion of trades were executed either in their favour or against
them. The recent increase in volatility has made slippage all the more
important so the greater transparency in respect to these statistics,
the better informed a client can be about how fairly they are being
treated by their broker. Spot FX is an OTC (Over the Counter)
product as opposed to being traded on exchange, therefore clients
can experience trades being executed at a different price to the one
displayed at the time, which is referred to as slippage. For more
information ,please click here   [/text]  
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